
School Visit, Tour, and Classroom Observation Policy 
 
The Governing Board has adopted the following policy related to 
school visits, tours, and classroom observations:  
 
Any parents of enrolled pupils or any parents who wish to enroll their 
children in the School may request and schedule a School visit, tour, 
or classroom observation by calling the School or visiting the School in 
person during normal school hours. 
 
The School reserves the right to restrict such visits, tours, or 
observations if a visit, tour or observation threatens the health and 
safety of pupils and staff. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


